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Concert Details 
Date: Tuesday, 6th July
Time: 5:00pm – 7:45pm

Location: Hall

Assembly 
25th July -  8:30
9th August - 8:30
23th August - 8:30            
6th September - 8:30       
20th September - 8:30

Interschool Athletics
1st August

Picnic Day 
5th August
Public holiday

PPS Production
6th August
5:00pm - 7:45pm

Our School Mission

Personal 
Responsibility

Inclusion

Cooperation

Global 
Citizenship

Our School 
Values

Working Together, nurturing personal 
achievement and lifelong learning 
sustained by explicit values and strong 
school, family and community partnerships.

Important 
dates

Contact Us

 Dear families, 
There’s a buzz in the air as we put the final touches on props 
and costumes for our much anticipated school concert. Our 
students have been working diligently, and we are thrilled to 
invite you to a magical evening that will transport you straight 
to Paris!

This year’s concert, themed “Paris on Parade,” is 
inspired by the Paris Olympics and our Real Life Inquiry 
global focus on Unity, reflecting our School 
Value of Cooperation.

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

CONCERT

Term 3  Week 3
31st July 2024
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Arrive early from 5:00pm to enjoy a variety 
of food and merchandise stalls. We will 
also have ice-creams available for purchase 
after the concert. The main event will start 
promptly at 6:45pm, so be sure to find 
your seat in our comfortable undercover 
assembly hall and prepare for a delightful 
experience.

A friendly reminder, please collect your 
students from their classrooms once the 
concert has concluded. We look forward to 
sharing this spectacular event with you and 
celebrating our students’ talents!

THE BAND
We are excited to announce a 
special treat prior to our school 
concert! On Tuesday, 6th July at 
6:40pm, our newly formed school 
band will take centre stage for 
their debut performance.

Under the direction of Natalie Chin 
and Brian Cullen, the band will 
perform an energetic song to get 
everyone grooving before the main 
concert begins. It’s a wonderful 
opportunity to showcase our 
students’ musical talents and set 
the stage for a fantastic evening.

merch
and i s

e

EIFFEL TOWER KEYCHAINS

PARIS STYLE WALLET

CROISSANT EARRINGS

PARIS CROC CHARMS (X3)

EIFFEL TOWER BOOKMARKS

WATERPROOF PARIS STICKERS (X5)

FRENCH FLAGS

DARK CHOCOLATE COVERED CROISSANT

WHITE CHOCOLATE COVERED CROISSANT

$1.50

$3.00

$2.00

$1.00

$0.50

$1.00

$0.50

$2.00

$2.00

B E S T - S E L L E R S  

~ C A S H  &  E F T  A V A I L A B L E ~

C a f e  d e  p a r i s
CURRIES                      (CHICKEN & VEGETARIAN)

BBQ SAUSAGESHOT DOGSDIM SIMS (X2)PIZZA SLICE (PER SLICE)
WHOLE PIZZA

$15.00

$3.00
$4.00
$5.00
$2.50

$16.00

B E S T - S E L L E R S  

SOFT DRINKPOPPER
WATER

$3.00
$3.00

$2.0O

D R I N K S  

 I C E  C R E A M S  
DRUMSTICKSPLIT

$3.00
$3.0O

~ C A S H  &  E F T  A V A I L A B L E ~

 SOLD AFTER THE SHOW FROM THE CANTEEN



AFTER SCHOOL
There has been an increase in the number of students 
waiting at the front office or at the front of the school 
grounds. While we understand that schedules can 
sometimes be unpredictable, we want to emphasise the 
importance of ensuring students are picked up in a timely 
manner.
Reminder:
•	 Pickup Time: Please make sure students are 		
	 collected by 3:00pm. After school finishes at 		
	 2:35pm, students should make their way home or 	
	 to their designated pickup area promptly.
•	 Safety Concerns: Students waiting unsupervised 	
	 after 3:00pm can be at risk, as there is no school 	
	 staff available to oversee their safety during this 	
	 time.
For families who need additional support, Camp 
Australia offers before and after school care. Feel free 
to contact Camp Australia on - 
We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring the safety 
and well-being of all our students. 

NAPLAN 
A hard copy of individual NAPLAN results for students in Year 3 and Year 5 were 
sent home this week.  The package also contains information about the NAPLAN 
assessment and instructions on how to read the results. The report is based on four 
levels of achievement:

•Exceeding
•Strong
•Developing
•Needs additional support.



ROAD SAFETY RECOUNT
Screech! I went around the corner and my bike 
zoomed right on time to the session at the Road 
Safety Centre in Parap on Tuesday the 30 of July. 
Each Year 6 class took it in turns to attend the centre. 
When we arrived, we learnt how to fit our helmet 
properly and how it protects our brain. Then we got 
fitted on our bikes and had to complete 8 different 
safety checks before we could ride our bike. Then 
we had a ride around the centre which was heaps of 
fun! Then we played some games like who could ride 
the slowest and the caterpillar game where everyone 
couldn’t touch the ground with their feet. Finally we 
had a last ride around the centre and returned to 
the room to watch a video about the importance of 
wearing helmets and having bells on our bikes. We 
had a great time at the Road Safety Centre!

PARLIAMENT 
HOUSE 
RECOUNT
The year 6 classes arrived by bus 
on Thursday 25 July! Firstly we 
took the lift up to level 5 and had 
an activity with a member of the 
NTEC who taught us about voting 
and where you can vote and the 
rules of voting. Then we had a tour 
of Parliament House and even got 
to see the chamber and the gallery. 
We also got to meet our local MLA 
Brent Potter. Parliament House is a 
very special building where laws are 
formed. You should visit one day! 
We had a really fun time!



Transition Giallouris		  Lily Mae E
Year 2 Giallouris			   Tiana N
Year 4/3 Bound			   Gloria S
Year 4/3 Rintoule			   Harvey J
Year 4/3 Spinella			   Alexa Son

Year 1 Rowe 		  Riley P
Year 2 Liveris 		  Aiden M
Year 2 Liveris		  Ruby C
Year 4/3 Bound 		  Abheeth M
Year 5 Davies 		  Mia C
Year 5 Houghton 		  Eamon S

Resilient

Curious

Collaborative

Self Directed

Creative

 Transition Giallouris 	 Petra T
Transition Sutton		  Isabella B
Transition Sutton		  Bobby W
Year 1 Sinclair		  Isabella H
Year 2 Giallouris 		  Joey T
Year 4/3 Rintoule 		  Charlotte A
Year 4/3 White		   Maddy P
Year 5 Anita			   Ezekiel G
Year 5 Anita		  	 Rose F

Year 4/3 White		  Arlo T
Year 5 Davies		  Thomas M

Certificates of Powerful Learning
Term 3 Week 2

Year 1 Rowe			   Hayley M
Year 1 Sinclair		  Archie C
Year 2/1 Chappell 		 Jaiden B
Year 2/1 Chappell 		 Poppy-Mae H
Year 4/3 Spinella 		  Anai N
Year 4/3 White 		  Ian B
Year 4/3 V White 		  Bree N
Year 5 Houghton		   Ila W



THE BEAT FESTIVAL
Tickets on sale now!
Purchase yours from  https://www.yourcentre.com.au or phone 8980 3333

Chior Performances :  Thursday night ONLY
Dance Performances: Wednesday, Thursday and Friday night
We encourage families to purchase tickets for Thursday to see both our chior & 
dance troupe.



ENROL NOW!

Circus | Theatre | Aerial | Technical

WORKSHOPS

CORRUGATEDIRON.ORG.AU

For Children & Young People

BYO chairs & picnic rugs
Gold Coin Donation for the Preschool

Free Sausage Sizzle
Drinks & Popcorn for purchase

Brent Potter MLA
Member for Fannie Bay

Electorate.fanniebay@nt.gov.au    @BrentPotterMLA

Shop 5/36 Parap Place, Parap, NT 0820   Phone: 08 8999 6437            

6.00pm (movie starts at dusk)

Please join Parap Preschool
for a FREE MOVIE NIGHT!

Parap Primary School oval
 Saturday, 3rd august 2024


